Corporation of the Township of Perth South
3191 Road 122

St. Pauls, ON NOK 1V0

Telephone 519-271-0619

Fax 519-271-0647

Iscott@perthsouth.ca

January 22, 2018

Board of Directors

Upper Thames River Conservation Area
1424 Clarke Road

London, ON N5V 5B9

Re: Budget Resolution

Throughout 2017 Perth South Council has shared its ongoing concerns with the budget
increases that the Upper Thames River Conservation Authority (UTRCA) continues to
request.

At the regular meeting of November 21, 2017 Council discussed the proposed 2018
budget increase for UTRCA and based on that discussion the following resolution was
passed:

#371 Moved by Councillor Jeffrey
Seconded by Councillor Aitcheson
“That Council for the Township of Perth South holds the levy increase for the
Upper Thames River Conservation Authority to 3% per year.” Carried

As noted previously, with the financial pressures we are facing, we continue to review
all of the services we provide and will potentially have to make further reductions in
services in order to not burden our ratepayers unnecessarily.

We thank you for your continued service and request that this correspondence be
included with your 2018 budget review and discussions.

Regards

\ Vs

Lizet Scott, Clerk



Cc:

UTRCA Municipal Members (City of London, Municipality of Middlesex Centre,
Municipality of Thames Centre, Township of Lucan-Biddulph, Township of Perth
East, Town of St. Marys, Municipality of South Huron, City of Stratford,
Municipality of West Perth, Township of Blandford-Blenheim, Township of East
Zorra-Tavistock, Town of Ingersoll, Township of Norwich, Township of South-
West Oxford, City of Woodstock, Township of Zorra)

Tony Jackson, UTRCA Board Representative



